
 

Public Notice 
Council Rates Notices  
February 2025 
 

 

 
The Burke Shire Council wishes to inform all ratepayers that rates notices will 
be mailed to residents as of the 28 February 2025. 

 

If you have any rates related questions, you haven’t received your notice or 
would like to discuss organising payment arrangements, please contact Council 
on 07 4745 5100.  Furthermore, if you would like to update your contact 
information including providing your best email address contact, please 
contact the above number or email myself at sjorgensen@burke.qld.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 
 
Shaun Jorgensen 
Finance and Technology Manager  
28 February 2025 
 
 


